
October 10, 2011 
Faculty/Administration Evaluation Committee 
 
Attended: Xunming Du, Cathy Fulkerson, Cindy Hyslop, Lynette 
Macfarlan, Janie Moore and Laurie Walsh. 
 
Not attended: John Cashell, Peggy Drussell, and Rick Thuemler. 
 

Committee members started reviewing the Teaching Role: 
Instructional Design in the Faculty Evaluation Forms. Each line was 
discussed and areas were combined.   

Great Basin College Administrator Evaluation questions were 
reviewed.  Survey Monkey was used for the last evaluation of 
administrators.  Cindy attended a phone conference with IDEA and 
they have an evaluation for administrator that the committee will 
review. 

During the phone conference the consultant from IDEA talked about 
an evaluation that could be used for classes that do not work for the 
IDEA ratings we are using now.   
 

It was suggested that on the Faculty evaluation form “Last date 
changed” should be added. 
 

Next meeting November 9, 2011 
8:30 – 10:00 
 
 
 


